
SO-PA Division 10 Staff Report 
February 2017 

 
Recent Activities: 

1. TV interview on TWC News about boating classes and the state law 2/9. 

2. Live TV coverage on WECT/WSFX, six segments on morning news, about boating classes 
and VSCs 2/10. 

3. Completed interviews and photos for diversity campaign. Starting final writing for 
brochure. 

4. Visited 10-6 event at StripperFest 

5. Helped FSO-PA at 10-7 arrange for booth at Cape Fear Wildlife Expo in Fayetteville 3/17-
19. This event moved from Wilmington. 

6. Attended division RBS planning meeting. 

 
To-do List: 

1. Need to confirm FSO-PA at 10-8 and have meeting. Have reached out to former FSO-PA, FC, 
Dan Pierce, and Al Nord. 

2. Complete diversity copy and request layout from AUX Graphics Corp. 

3. Try to arrange a lunch for all five FSO-PAs (first need FSO-PA at 10-8 confirmed). 

4. At 10-8, put emphasis on a 2017 event schedule for SW Brunswick County and Whiteville 
areas. Contact DSO-PA District 7 about 10-8 covering events in Little River, Cherry Grove, 
and North Myrtle that flotilla in South Myrtle may not be covering. 

5. Work with 10-7 on 2017 event plan to include White Lake area. 

6. Visit newspapers in Whiteville, Elizabethtown, and Fayetteville. 

7. Get consolidated Div 10 class schedule and help plan promotions. 

8. Help 10-6 recruit help for Azalea Festival. 

9. Work on NSBW media and event plan. 

10. Work on mascot training for Coastie and Sammy operators. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Glenn McVicker, SO-PA Division 10 5SR 
gpmcvicker@gmail.com 
336-804-0131 
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